

May 13, 2019

Dear Parkview Elementary School Neighbors,

We are excited to share with you an update on our plans and progress toward building a new Parkview Elementary School on its current campus.

Thanks to voters who approved our February 2018 facilities bond, Parkview's students and our community will benefit from an outstanding new school to discover and develop a passion for learning as part of The Bellingham Promise, our strategic plan.

You are invited to attend a parent/community project meeting from 6 to 7 p.m. on Thursday, May 23 in Parkview's cafeteria, 3033 Coolidge Drive.

This will be a great opportunity to learn more about the project including the proposed site plan and floor plan and talk with members of the Parkview Educational Specifications/Design Advisory Committee, a group comprised of staff, parents, architects, contractors and community members.

I anticipate receiving a recommendation from this committee in the coming weeks with the new Parkview Elementary School opening by fall 2022.

We appreciate your support of our schools and strive to be good communicators and neighbors. We hope to see you May 23. You can also learn more on our website at: bellinghamschools.org/about/committees/parkview

Thank you,

Greg Baker,

Superintendent of Bellingham Public Schools